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ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 89-06

TO: ALL-COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF THE TRACKING PROCESS FOR SDE-SUBSIDIZED
CHILD CARE FOR ELIGIBLE RECIPIENTS 

REFERENCE: ACL 86-93 

The purpose of this letter is to suspend the child care tracking
process outlined in All-County Letter (ACL) 86-93, dated 
September 10, 1986. This process was intended to track the cost
of child care subsidized by the State Department of Education 
(SDE) which is provided to children of parents in employment 
programs which are eligible for Federal financial participation
(FFP). 

The suspension of this tracking process is consistent with the 
Supplemental Report of the 1988 State Budget Act. The tracking 
process may be resumed, or another developed in its place, in the
event that more Greater Avenues for Independence (GAIN) 
components become eligible for FFP (as a result of the new 
Federal Welfare Reform Law) or at such time that a significant 
number of participants have reached the post-assessment eligible
components and would make such tracking worthwhile. 

questions 
the 
Any regarding the above suspension may be directed to

GAIN and Employment Services Operations Bureau at 
(916) 324-6962. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

cc: CWDA 




